
ENGLISH KEENAN BUILDING, PHONE 2608

28 October 1949

Kermit Geary
Walnutport,Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary,
This is to confirm your reception of WCBA on 23 Oct. 1949

between the times of 0730 and 0800.
Thank you very much for your kind interest in our station,

and the best of luck to your world-wide BC listening post.

Sincerely yours,
Radio Station WCBA

mwthetir idtP.
Murray J. Hillman
Chief Engineer


